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Evergreen Newcomers & Neighbors 

bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ŦƻǊ bŜǿ ŀƴŘ [ƻƴƎ-ǝƳŜ wŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ 

/ƭǳō ŜǎǘŀōƭƛǎƘŜŘ мфсмκbŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ǎƛƴŎŜ мфус 

 

 

vǳƛŎƪ  

/ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ 
February  

Board meeting   4th 

Deadline to rsvp to 

   Ladies Tea   13th 

Ladies Tea    23rd 

March  

Board meeting   4th 

Bridge classes begin  5th 

Happy Hour at  

    Stagecoach Bar & Grill 6th 

April  

Board meeting   1st 

May  

Board meeting   6th 

June  

Board meeting   3rd 

 On January 16 Evergreen Newcomers and 

Neighbors hosted a Happy Hour at Mt. Vernon 

Country Club. Over 50 members enjoyed        

rekindling old friendships and getting acquainted 

with new members to the club. The appetizers 

were delicious. Several groups decided to stay 

and have dinner at the club. It was a fun and          

enjoyable evening. 

Photos of the event on pages 2 & 3  
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.ƛƭƭ {ƻƳŜǊǎŜǘ ϧ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŜ .ƭŀǳǎǘŜƛƴ 

!ƴƴŜǧŜ .ǊŀŘƭŜȅ ϧ WƻŀƴƴŜ YƛǊōȅ 

YŀǘƘȅ !ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ /ƘŀǊƭƻǧŜ .ƻǊƴƘƻǳǎŜǊ ϧ aƛƪŜ .ƻǊƴƘƻǳǎŜǊ 

aƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳǎ ϧ WƻŜƭ aǳǊǊƛŜ 
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bŀƴ {ƻƳŜǊǎŜǘ ϧ WƻƘƴ YƛǊōȅ 

!ƴƴŜǧŜ .ǊŀŘƭŜȅ ϧ WŜŀƴ !ƴƴ ²ƘŜŜƭŜǊ 

.Ŝǩƴŀ [ƛǧƭŜΣ wƛǘŀ {ǳƭƭƛǾŀƴΣ CŜƴŜƭƭŀ ϧ .ƛƭƭ .ŜŘŜǎŜƳ 

.ƻō ϧ !ƴƴŜǧŜ .ǊŀŘƭŜȅ 

WƻŀƴƴŜ ϧ WƻƘƴ YƛǊōȅΣ ±ŀƭ {ǇǊŜƴƎŜǊ ϧ CǊŀƴ 

aŎ±ŜƛƎƘ 

[ŀǊǊȅ !ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ .ƛƭƭ 5ƻƻƭŀƴ ŀƴŘ .ǳŘ tŀǊǊ  
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Happy New Year EN&N!  

2012 was a fun year, filled with events, more new members and more                    

renewals.   We even have a few folks from nearby towns joining us.   Community 

Outreach has been more active in making us aware of community needs and      

avenues for service.   Our list of interests groups has grown offering new              

opportunities.   Our social events, day and night, have been fantastic.   Most      

gratifying has been the increase in numbers of you participating in all our       

various activities.  

If there is an event or activity you would like to see happen, contact the            

appropriate chairperson.   Or if you would like to work on a committee, let that 

chair know.   Your participation is the key to ENN and the board likes hearing 

from you.  

Hereõs to 2013- may it be filled with Joy!  

     Hazel  

9bb {ƪƛ ƎǊƻǳǇ ŀǘ .ǊŜŎƪŜƴǊƛŘƎŜ 

[ ǘƻ wΥ aŀǊƛŜ WŀŎƻōǎΣ Wƻ aŜǊƎΣ Yŀǘȅ 

YǊƛŜǾŜǎΣ YŀǊŜƴ tŀǊǊΣ CǊŜŘ {ƛƳƻƴΣ 

/ŀǊƻƭȅƴ {ƛƳƻƴΣ ¢ƻƳ /ŀǊǘŜǊΣ [ŀǊǊȅ 

!ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ [ŀƴŀ {ƻƻǘŜǊΣ YŀǘƘȅ   

!ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŀ Ǿŀƴ ŘŜƴ .ǳƭƪΣ 

WƛƳ /ƘŀǇƳŀƴΣ {ŀƳ {ƳƛǘƘΦ  
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Join us for a Ladies' Afternoon Tea 

Saturday, February 23, 2013 

12:00 n00n 

The Briarwood Inn 

1630 8th Street 

Golden, Colorado 

$32.00 

Mail your check to ENN 

P.O. Box 2197 

Evergreen, CO 80437 

by February 13 

*See menu at 

http://thebriarwoodinn.com/

menu_tea.html 

Questions...email 

Michelle Williams calmichell@gmail.com 
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March 6th 

Stagecoach Sports Grill 

30790 Stagecoach  Blvd #101 

Evergreen, CO  

 

More information coming soon�² Check your email! 


